
McAdam Avenue School
Hello McAdam Avenue families, 
 
What an amazing year so far at MAS! It is hard to believe we are down to our last three weeks of 2021! With December here, we are looking to continue a great holiday tradition as well as begin a new fundraiser and we are looking for your support. 
 
Once again, MAS will be sponsoring families in need for the holidays. As you may remember from last year, parents could help support this program by signing up and purchasing a gift that will go directly to one of our MAS families. We will be using the website sign-up genius again which will list the specific items students are in need of. The gifts can be brought to the school wrapped marked with the angel tag (that MAS will send to you), to note who the gift is for. The website link will be emailed directly to you.
 
Secondly, your MAS Home and School committee are doing a Holiday Gift Card Raffle Fundraiser to help support the school and the many great programs and other educational purposes we have going on here. We will be selling tickets at the cost of one for $2.00 and three for $5.00. 

The Home and School Team have been collecting gift cards from local businesses for the draw and we are asking families to donate a gift card as well if they are able, to help make this a big success! If you are not able to donate a card, perhaps you can help to sell tickets! The 5 children with the highest ticket sales (one per class) will get to pie the principal! 

The Raffle draw will take place on Tuesday December 21st to allow the winner time to get out there and do some last-minute holiday shopping! Tickets will be sent home Thursday, December 2nd.
 
As always, everyone at McAdam Avenue is grateful for your support. We love the small community feeling that we have at MAS! 
 
Sincerely, 
The McAdam Avenue Staff 
The McAdam Avenue Home & School 
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